
 
 

 PUBLIC MEETING 
County Road 220 

Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study  
From Shamrock Drive to Knight Boxx Road 

Clay County, Florida 
 

  

Fall 2017 Financial Management Number: 430719-2 
Efficient Transportation Decision Making Number: 14309 

 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to attend a public meeting to discuss the proposed improvements to County Road 
(CR) 220 from Shamrock Drive to Knight Boxx Road in Clay County, Florida. The public meeting will be held on Thursday September 28, 2017 at 
Highpoint Community Church located at 84 Knight Boxx Road, Orange Park, Florida 32065.  The meeting will be in an “open house” format from 
4:30 pm to 6:30 pm to allow you an opportunity to review the exhibits and talk one-on-one with FDOT staff. 

The FDOT is conducting a Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study to evaluate alternatives to enhance safety and provide additional 
capacity to meet existing and future traffic needs on CR 220. FDOT encourages you to get involved throughout the study by providing comments, 
concerns, questions and/or suggestions to the Study Team.   

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons who require 
special accommodations under the Americans Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact 
Mr. David Tyler at the number provided below, at least seven (7) days before the public meeting.  

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have 
been, carried out by the FDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C Section 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2016 and executed by 
the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT. 
 

For Information Contact 
David Tyler, PE, Project Manager 
1109 South Marion Avenue, MS 2007 
Lake City, Florida 32025 
Telephone: (386) 961-7842  
Email: David.Tyler@dot.state.fl.us  

Follow us on social media! 
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Si prefieres recibir esta carta en español, por favor de comunicarse con Esther Murray al (904) 360-5348. Referencia: 430719-2 

mailto:David.Tyler@dot.state.fl.us

